
From:                                 Gleeson, Steve
Sent:                                  Fri, 22 Jun 2012 12:48:41 +1000
To:                                      Pope, Jeff
Cc:                                      McRae, Findlay
Subject:                             Review developments

Jeff,
 
I was meeting with the CCP yesterday on emergency management issues and he quizzed me about 
those out of scope issues within the 3838 matter and we discussed same.
 
He is aware that these are to be progressed via a separte report and was comfortable with this being 
the only appropriate way forward.
 
I have drafted a report to you which both Fin and Neil Comrie have seen and are comfortable with.  
 
I can provide this to you forthwith.
 
SG
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